
1 
 

Important Dates: 

* Thursday 22
nd

 October – Jack and the Beanstalk theatre performance years 1 - 6 

* Monday 26
th

 to Friday 30
th

 October –half term 

 

Stars of the Week  

Fiji 1RV  Simran  Morocco 4AM  Riley 
Tonga 1FLB Oliver  Tanzania 4KG  Chantelle 
Australia 1MS Ambardeep Mozambique 4MO Norris  
Mexico 2CC Rayya  Italy 5AP  Adnam 
Jamaica 2LK Kareem  France 5CK  Hassan K 
Canada 2MO Subhan  Hungary 5LH  Saarah 
Chile 3SF Furqan  Nepal 6SB  Simra 
Peru 3TM Sanaam  China 6HM  Abi 
Ecuador 3TG Kamran  Thailand 6VB  Mia 
 

Mathletics: 

1st France 
2nd Mozambique 

3rd Thailand 
4th Hungary, Morocco, Jamaica 

House Points 

                 1
st

 Place – Sycamore -385 

 2
nd

 Place – Copper Beech - 348 

                      3
rd

 Place – Horse  Chestnut - 345 

                         4
th

 Place – Majestic Oak - 343 

Copper Beech 
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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Macmillan Coffee Morning 
Thank you so much for the amazing turn out at the Macmillan 
Coffee afternoon.   It was great to see so many of you there, eating 
cakes and joining in with the Quizzes.  A big thank you to all that 
supplied cakes, biscuits and cookies as they looked fantastic.  There 
are clearly some talented bakers out there.  To the parents and prefects 
that helped to serve cakes, your support was much appreciated.   Also 

congratulations to Kelly in Year 6 who won the ‘Guess the Spots on the Cake’ so well done to her! 

 

WEXHAM COURT PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Top Attendance 
 

Peru – 100% 

Mexico – 99% 

Canada – 99% 
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I will announce the total next week but I am certain it will be a lot, especially due to the very generous donation 

made by our Head Girl Aparna.  Thank you so much. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope our families enjoyed having an extra day off this week; the staff attended a very useful conference around 

writing and reading.  It was very thought provoking and will help to develop our pupils as avid readers and writers. 

 

Parents please keep a watchful eye on any younger children while dropping off and picking up older siblings.  While 

we have staff on the gate, it does fall to you to keep pre-school children with you at all times.   I remind you that 

children must not be left unsupervised in cars and seat-belts must be worn by law.  

 

A short letter this week, I hope families celebrating Eid and Yom Kippur enjoyed doing so. The pupils have been 

telling me all about their celebrations, which sound lovely.   

 

 

 


